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April 16, 2024


Dear Invited Speakers at KJMS-2024,


It is my great pleasure to extend our warm invitation to you for the upcoming Korea-Japan Symposium on Molecular Science (KJMS-2024) to be held at Hanhwa Resort in Busan, Korea, from June 23rd to 26th in 2024. We cordially invite you to this wonderful occasion for sharing most recent research findings at the beautiful city of Busan in Korea. 

KJMS-2024 will be dedicated to facilitate exchanges of ideas and cultures between Japanese and Korean scientists. The symposium encompasses a wide range of topics not necessarily limited to classical areas of physical chemistry. The summer workshop of the physical chemistry division of the Korean Chemical Society will be also held at the same place during the same period. You will have the great opportunity to meet young physical chemists including many graduate students and postdocs working in Korea.

We believe the KJMS-2024 will provide an excellent platform for the scientific advancements and personal networks among esteemed colleagues from both countries. Your presences and contributions would greatly enrich the symposium in many aspects. We look forward to welcoming you all in Busan.


With best regards,
​
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Sang Kyu Kim                  
Chairman, KJMS-2024  
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